
   Announcement  
 
 
April 23, 2018 
 
 

PAAC-BC to host Industry Forum about Lobbyists Registration Act 
 

VICTORIA—The Public Affairs Association of Canada – BC Chapter (PAAC-BC) will 
host an Industry Forum for the Lobbyists Registration Act on Tuesday, May 1, 2018 
from 4:00-5:30 p.m. at Fasken Martineau DuMoulin LLP, 550 Burrard Street, Suite 
2900, Vancouver.  
 
The agenda will include:  
 
 a presentation by the Office of the Registrar of Lobbyists for British Columbia on 

the Registrar’s November 2013 Report; 
 PAAC BC’s submission on behalf of members; and 
 the opportunity for attendees to ask questions and discuss the proposed changes. 

 
PAAC encourages all BC registered lobbyists to attend this free event.  
 
Registration is required; follow this link to register.   
 
Contact:  
 
Kim Haakstad 
President, PAAC-BC 
khaakstad@globalpublic.com 
778-242-8664 
 
 
 

http://www.publicaffairs.ca/events/
mailto:khaakstad@globalpublic.com

